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A considerable amount of the time of the Commission
on Human Rights at its last Session, and of the Council at
its 2h4th Session was taken up with discussion of plans for the
observance next year of the Tenth Anniversary of the adoption
of the Univeéersal Declaration of Human Rights. Very comprehensivé
plans were produced, the full implications of whitch wére not
clear a month or so ago when the matter was considered by the
Council. 'Those plans were approved in principle at that time
and a committee was set up to co-operate with the Secretary-
General in making the necessary arrangements to give effect to
the various recommendations of the Commission. The Canadian
Delegation will be interested to learn in due course what
concrete plans have been made on the basis of the recommenda=-
tions which were considered earlier.

With regard to the important work of the Commission
on the Status of Women, all I wish to say now is that the 5
Canadian Government looks forward to a useful and interesting
term of office on the Commission, to which it was elected
earlier this year.
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